
                          
 
 
 

We acknowledge the Jarra people of Dja Dja Wurrung country, the traditional owners  
on the land we live on, and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present & emerging.             

 
Thursday 5th October 2023 
Purpose of Camp Hill Primary School is to develop and nurture lifelong learners within an engaging, 
global learning community, where the uniqueness and contributions of individuals are valued, shared 
and celebrated. 
Following are the core values in which we strongly believe; they underpin our purpose and are the 
guiding principles of our school. 
Caring: Being kind, helpful and sympathetic toward other people. 
Honesty: To always tell the truth. 
Confidence: Believing in yourself and others. 
Respect: Recognising the rights, feelings, wishes and individual differences of others through                    
our speech and manners. 

                                                  Trust: Safely express opinions, beliefs, thoughts, and feelings in a secure   environment. 

                         
Address: Gaol Rd, Bendigo 3552     
Phone: 5443 3367 
Email Address: camp.hill.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Web Address: www.camphillps.vic.edu.au 

Calendar 2023 

Monday 9th October School Concert tickets on sale as of 9am at: www.gotix.com.au 

Wednesday 11th October Grow Cup stall - 3:35pm (school entrance gate) 

Thursday 12th October Rainbow Food Day  
Walk, ride or scoot to School Day 

Monday - Friday 16th – 20th October Swimming Program – Foundation to Grade 6 

Thursday 19th October Art Textile Incursion – Grade 5 

Monday 23rd October Scholastic Book Club orders due. 

Wednesday 25th October 2024 Classroom Familiarisation play session 

Thursday 26th October School Concert - Ulumbarra Theatre 

Friday 27th October Mango fundraiser orders due on QKR 

Tuesday 31st October Grade 6 Puberty Session 11:30am – 1pm (joint session) 

Tuesday 7th November P & F Group Meeting, 6pm at the Rifle Hotel, Bendigo 

Wednesday 8th November Grade 6 Puberty Session (9:30am – 11am and 11:30 – 1pm) 

Monday-Friday 6th – 24th November 2024 Foundation Transition Program – classroom visits 

Thursday 9th November Wacky-Walk-A-Fun in Rosalind Park, 2:30 – 3pm 

Friday 10th November Thermomix Raffle drawn 7pm at the Rifle Brigade Hotel 

Thursday 23rd November 2024 Foundation Transition BBQ 11:30am – 1:30pm 

Tuesday 5th December P & F Group Meeting, 6pm at the Rifle Hotel, Bendigo 

Tuesday 12th December Statewide Orientation Day 9:30am – 12:30pm 

Thursday 14th December Grade 6 Graduation 

Tuesday 19th December CHPS Parents & Friends dinner – BYO in Rosalind Park from 5pm 

Wednesday 20th December Last day of Term 4. Early dismissal 12:30pm 
 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
Welcome Back 

I hope everyone had a relaxing holiday and enjoyed the really terrific weather. This term promises to be action 

packed with the school concert, student transition, graduation and social events planned by the Parents and 
Friends Club. The school concert is a little earlier this year, students have been rehearsing feverishly and are very 

excited to get on stage and perform. Tickets will go on sale in coming days.  
Hats 

Thank you to parents and carers in supporting the provision of hats, students are required to wear a 

broad brimmed hat during Term 4 whilst in the playground. Students who do not have a school hat will 
be directed to sit under the shade sail near the gym for their protection.  
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Values Champions 
Congratulations to the following students who are this week’s Values Champions. Certificates will be 

presented at this week’s assembly: 

Ryder G, Joy N, Oscar L, Lukas P, White S, Zsa-Zsa C, Charlie B, Jasnoor K and Arya W. 
School Concert Tickets 

The School Concert is on Thursday 26th October at the Ulumbarra Theatre (NOT at the Capital 
Theatre as per last year). Tickets will go on sale on Monday morning at 9am on www.gotix.com.au. There is plenty 

of tickets for all to attend – Cost is $12. CHPS students do not need a ticket. More information, please read the 

Performing Arts section of this newsletter.  
Walk to School Day 

Camp Hill Primary School will be celebrating Walk to School Day on Thursday (12/10/23). We 
encourage students and their families to leave the car at home on this day and get a taste of the 

benefits, ease and fun involved in choosing to walk a short distance to school. Families will have the 
opportunity to meet a staff member at designated locations within the school precinct and they take a 

short walk to school. Families who are participating in the walk are asked to meet at the designated 
meeting location by 8.30am. Staff members will be leaving at 8.30am sharp and will no longer be at 

these locations to supervise students after this time. Come along, get involved and let’s have a fun 

start to our morning! If you have any questions, please contact your child's classroom teacher. 
The meeting locations are identified below. 

Williamson Path 
Meeting point: At the Australia Post shop, corner of Williamson and Hargreaves streets. 

Hospital Path 
Meeting point: Corner of Barnard Street and Park Road. 

Eaglehawk Path 
Meeting point: Bendigo Squash Centre 

Anderson Path 

Meeting point: Corner of Barkly and Waterloo Street. 

Dad joke of the week 
To start a zoo you need at least 2 pandas, a grizzly and a polar bear. It's the bear minimum... 

Chris Barker 
Principal 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 
 

Thanks to everyone for their efforts to be at school on time and ready for learning every day. 

According to the Department of Education guidelines attendance that falls below 80% is of concern. At Camp Hill we 
work hard to understand the reasons behind student absences and support parents to ensure students are at school. In  

Term 3 16% of our students fell below 80% attendance. Many of these students’ absences were explained and we thank 
parents for communicating with the school about the absence.  

Our aim is to have every absence explained and you will receive a message on the day your child was absent to help 
with this. 

Next week our attendance data will be back in the newsletter and our Attendance leaders Liv & Hailie will be at assembly 

encouraging everyone to be at school on time. They will also be presenting the Attendance hero trophy for a student 
who had 100% attendance for the week as well as handing out Early Bird certificates to the classes with no late arrivals. 

Thanks for your continued support with attendance. 

Trish Johnstone 
Assistant Principal 
 

DOGS CONNECT 
Polly now has a sponsor! Fur Life Vet has generously donated a 12-month Best Mates Membership, providing 
FREE vet consultations, vaccinations and dental care for Polly. 

Fur Life Vet have two clinics located in Bendigo: 
167 Eaglehawk Road, Bendigo and 70-80 Midland Highway Epsom.  

Please support this local business for your pet care needs. 

www.furlifevet.com.au 
 

 

http://www.gotix.com.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.furlifevet.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Heider%40education.vic.gov.au%7C99a7b1f90bec462fc1a808db357a3578%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638162571239328728%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1g6RnQvCR64qDAdpUFmbZwHb4cJIGfUeTzxLmNLTZBA%3D&reserved=0


WELLBEING MATTERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RIGHTS, RESILIENCE AND RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIPS (RRRR) 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 



LIBRARY 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER & PAY VIA THE LOOP 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS 
Mangoes 

Please see end of newsletter for more details and order forms. Orders must be in by Friday 27th October either by 
QKR or paper copy. More information at the end of this newsletter. 

WACKY-WALK-A-FUN 
This year Wacky-Walk-A-Fun will be in the Rosalind Park on Thursday 9th 

November from 2:30 – 3pm. All welcome. 

Sponsorship forms were sent home with students today. More information at the 
end of this newsletter. 

Thermomix Raffle - Stay tuned, more details to come. 
Christmas Raffle –Donations can be donated to the school office at any time. 

Date of Draw: TBC 

 
Fundraising Tally  

 

 
 
 

2023 Fundraising Totals as at 05/10/2023 

Fundraiser Name: Amount Raised: 

Lunch Orders $7335.60 

Easter Raffle  $1065.35 

Bulbs  $536.80 

Hot Cross Buns $484.36 

Mother’s Day Raffle  $797.00 

Elmore Bakery Pie  $1247.00 

Movie Night $710.00 

Beanies $200.00 

Father’s Day Raffle 821.00 

Trivia Night/Silent Auction 1086.60 

Stadium Dinner 152.80 

Bunnings BBQ 1434.60 

Grill’d 100.00 

      Total   $15,971.11 

 23 / 10 /23 



BOSHC 
At Before School Care this week we have been enjoying using a variety of activities welcoming us back to term 4. 

These have included some iron bead activities and number block fun. For further information or bookings please 
contact Simon or Jamie on 0409 549 493 

Simon & the BOSHC Team 

OSHC 
Welcome Back  

We would like to welcome back all our families to Term 4 and we hope you all had a good holiday.  

Accounts 
Accounts were emailed out on Monday which included charges for the next fortnights care. The due date for 

payment is Friday 13th October.  
Bookings 

Information for new families for bookings, please either call Jamie and Simon on the OSHC number 0409 549 493 
or email us through oshc@camphillps.vic.edu.au  

Jamie, Simon & the OSHC Team    

FOUNDATION LEARNING TEAM 
Fire Fighter Visit 
On Wednesday we were lucky enough to have 4 members of the Bendigo Fire brigade come to school and teach 
us about good fires and bad fires. We got to see what they wear to a fire and also what we should do if there is a 
bad fire at our house (get down low and go go go - and also go outside to a safe place like your letterbox). 
Students have taken home a worksheet to complete to bring back to school before next week’s visit which will 
include a fire truck! 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Junior Athletics 

Athletics today – stay tuned for photos. 
Term 4 Swimming Program 

Our week long swimming program will take place in Week 3 from Monday 16th October. We do need parent 
volunteers to come on the bus with us. We have already had some people volunteer which is excellent but there 

are one or two days that we still need a parent. If the office has your WWCC details and you can help, please talk 
to Nina or Donna. 

Students come to school in their bathers with school uniform over the top. Please send flip flops and a hooded 

towel in a separate swim bag on swimming days and a little extra snack because students get very hungry. 
Foundation Learning Team 

1/2 LEARNING TEAM 
Welcome Back 
A big welcome back to Term 4! We hope you all had a safe and happy holiday, and we are looking forward to a 

busy but very exciting Term 4! 

Incursion 
Next Monday 9th October, students will be participating in ‘Planting Seeds B&B Highway’ program. This program 

will include creating habitats for local pollinators who are experiencing significant population decline. We are 
extremely lucky to have this program here at Camp Hill as we are 1 of only 3 schools in the Bendigo region 

selected to participate.  

Concert 
A friendly reminder to families for students to bring in to school a white t-shirt ASAP to paint during their specialist 

art lessons. Information regarding the t-shirts was sent home at the end of Term 3, if you require a new 
information sheet please contact your classroom teacher.  

1/2 Learning Team 

mailto:oshc@camphillps.vic.edu.au


3/4  LEARNING TEAM 
Welcome back to Term 4!   

Hats 
Please remember that school hats must be worn by all students this term.  Baseball caps or beanies are not 

permitted. 
Swimming Program 

Our school swimming program will run in week 3 (Monday 16th – Friday 20th October).  Students will be bused to 

and from Gurri Wanyarra centre and will have a 45 minute lesson each day of the week.  Students in Grades 3 and 
4 are to arrive at school with their bathers under their school uniform.  On Thursday 19th October all students will 

need to bring extra clothing for a clothes swim survival lesson. We will need parent helpers. If you have a WWCC 
and can assist, please contact your classroom teacher. 

School Concert 
Notes went home last term explaining what costumes students will need for the school concert and the songs they 

will need to practise. If you have misplaced, or not received this note, please contact your classroom teacher.    

Term 4 Inquiry 
This term’s inquiry project is to create a ‘useful’ item out of ‘useless junk’.  Starting in week 7, students will begin 

designing and creating a new, purposeful object using items from their home junk drawer, recycling tub and/or 
landfill tub.  Please start saving useful items that students can use to create their upcycling project. 

3/4 Learning Team 

5/6 LEARNING TEAM 
Welcome Back! 
We hope everyone had a relaxing break and enjoyed the wonderful weather. Just a reminder that as we are now 

in Term 4, hats are back! We have a jampacked term ahead of us and are excited to celebrate the last term of 
primary school for our Grade 6 students.  

Inquiry  
This term our inquiry is ‘How do I become an informed consumer?’. If you are a business owner, we would love to 

hear from you! We are particularly interested to hear how your business has responded to change.  

Swimming  
Just a reminder that we are starting our swimming program in Week 3. We look forward to this fun program! 

Please make sure that you have granted your child permission through the Sentral portal. If you are available to be 
a parent helper, please get in contact with your classroom teacher.  

Welcome Mr Brooks 

We welcome Mr Brooks into Grade 5B for the next 5 weeks. He is currently on placement from LaTrobe University. 
This week, Mr Brooks has been getting to know the students of 5B and settling into life at Camp Hill. We look 

forward to working with and learning from Mr Brooks.  
Concert 

Please make sure that your child has their costume organised for the concert in Week 4. We are so excited to see 

all of the hard work the classes have been putting into their routines! Please don’t go to unnecessary expense and 
look for these in the Op Shop.   

Grade 5A - YELLOW short or long sleeve top to screen print in ART. 
Grade 5B – BRIGHT BLOCK COLOUR short or long sleeve top: Red, yellow, pink, blue, purple, orange, green to 

paint in Art 
Grade 6B – PASTEL OR LIGHT COLOURED long or short sleeve top to be paint in ART. 

5/6 Learning Team 

GREEN TEAM 
Plant Stall - 3:15pm onwards 
School gate – Wednesday 11th October.  

Grade 1-2 volunteers, 3/4D Green Team, 6B Green Team.  
*Newsflash – Bobbies cupcakes for sale next week at the plant stall.  

Mary Thorpe & Miriam Hosking 
Green Team Coordinator 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 



VISUAL ARTS 
This week students have started drawing back drops for their concert songs and some students have started 

designing a poster for the concert poster competition. Designs for the poster need to be given to Ms. Thorpe by 
Friday this week.  

Here is a sneak peek at some of the designs drawn by Beatrice, Millie, Lachlan and Raelyn in 3/4B for their song 
‘Waltzing Matilda.’ 

Please make sure all t-shirts are sent to school for painting for next week’s art classes. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sandy McLennan 
Visual Arts 

HEALTHY EATING 
RAINBOW FOOD DAY Thursday 12th October 

Next Thursday which is the same day as Walk/Ride/Scoot to School Day, could all 

parents please send some coloured fruits and/or vegetables to school for brain food 
snack. You could choose to send one colour food or include as many different colours as 

possible.  Here are some ideas of different coloured fruit and vegetables to send:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sandy McLennan 
Healthy Eating Coordinator 

Red Purple/Blue Orange/Yellow Green Brown/White 

Tomato 
Red capsicum 
Radishes 
Strawberries 
Rhubarb 
Cherries 
Red grapes 
Raspberries 
Watermelon 
Red apples 

Beetroot 
Red cabbage 
Eggplant 
Purple 
Asparagus 
Blackberries 
Blueberries 
Purple grapes 
Plums 

Carrots 
Rockmelon 
Lemons 
Sweet potato 
Pumpkin 
Pineapples 
Mangoes 
Corn 
Oranges 
Squash 
Peaches 
Nectarines 
Apricots 
Grapefruit 

Spinach 
Asparagus 
Avocados 
Broccoli 
Peas 
Green apples 
Green grapes 
Limes 
Kiwifruit 
Green beans 
Lettuce 
Cabbage 
Celery 
Cucumber 
Green capsicum 

Cauliflower 
Brown pears 
Mushrooms 
White peaches 
Garlic 
Bananas 
Potatoes 
Dates 
Onions 
Ginger 
Parsnips 
Turnip 



LOTE 
As you may be aware, the Bendigo Chinese Language Participation Weeks are in full swing, providing our students 

with exciting opportunities to explore Chinese language and culture through a range of engaging activities. We 
would like to take a moment to highlight some of the remarkable achievements and inspiring stories from our 

students. 
In 2022, one of our exceptional students, Hayley B, made a significant mark during the Bendigo Chinese Language 

Participation Week Chinese competition. She not only won the First Prize for her Chinese speech but also received 

the Best Singing Award. Her talent and dedication continued to shine as she secured top positions in both the 
singing and speaking categories of the Victorian Chinese Talent Competition. We are proud to share that Hayley 

has now been invited to represent Australia in the 3rd Chinese-Bridge Chinese Show for Foreign Primary School 
Students in October. 

Hayley's journey in learning Chinese and her remarkable success have been a source of inspiration for our young 
learners. Her achievements remind us of the limitless potential that lies within each of our students, and we look 

forward to seeing more of our students follow in her footsteps. 

In the lead-up to the 2023 Bendigo Chinese Language Participation Weeks, our students have been enthusiastically 
participating in various cultural activities: 

Foundation Students: Our youngest learners have taken on the exciting challenge of practicing numbers from one 
to one hundred in Chinese. 

Grade One and Two Students: These students have been busy singing and storytelling in Chinese, showcasing 

their developing language skills and creativity. 
Grade Four to Six Students: Our older students have been engrossed in designing Han Fu, the traditional clothing 

worn by the Han Chinese. Their designs reflect a harmonious blend of Chinese and Australian cultural symbols, 
where the East meets the West in a captivating and culturally rich manner. 

If you would like to learn more about the exciting events happening during the participation weeks, we invite you 
to visit our dedicated website: https://bendigomandarin2023.weebly.com/.Here, you can find additional 

information, updates, and insights into the activities and achievements of our students. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Yimin Chen 
LOTE  
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PHYSICAL EDUCATION 
This week in Physical Education all grades from Prep to Grade 5 have enjoyed learning about traditional games. 

Students understand that some of these games their grandparents may have played back when they were at 
school. Working enthusiastically in small groups, teams enjoyed using a long skipping rope, bocce, hop-scotch, 

quoits and marbles to be awarded points for effort and turn taking.  
Regional Athletics 

Congratulations to  George C in 3/4D for qualifying for the LMR Regional Athletics after an outstanding effort in 

both Long Jump and Triple Jump at the Division level. George will represent CHPS on 9th October at Flora Hill 
Athletics Track. We wish George all the best in his two events. Thank you to the parents who also support their 

child to the attend the last stage: Division Atheltics. We are so proud of our athletics super stars in term 3!  
F-2 Atheltics Carnival 

Our success continues in atheltics as our Foundation – Grade 2 students 
participated in their exciting rotation of throwing, jumping and running 

activities. Their events were organsied and designed by our wonderful 

Grade 6 leaders. Well done to all our Little Aths participants for 
completing a fun filled Thursday carnival! 

Swimming – Foundation to Grade 6 
Term 4, week 3, 16th - 20th October. Classroom teachers are seeking 

parental assistance to travel on buses. All volunteers will need their 

Working with Children Check confirmed at the office. 
Students will be bused to Gurri Wanyarra for their 45-minute session 

(Learn to swim & water safety).  
On Thursday 19th October all students will need to bring extra clothing – please wear shorts and t-shirts over their 

bathers for a Clothes Swim survival lesson.  Parents will need to give permission via the Sentral app. The program 
is fully funded, so no charge. 

Alicia Smalley 
Physical Education 

PERFORMING ARTS 
What’s new this week? 

Students are rehearsing and polishing their music, dance and drama pieces for the concert  
Camp Hill Primary School Presents: “Secrets of the Museum”.  

Secrets of the Museum is a show with mystery, history and adventure. Come on a heart-warming adventure with 
four inquisitive kids who accidentally get locked in the storage room at the Museum. As they search for a way out, 

they embark on an exciting journey through time, meeting characters from Australian history, learning about 

Australia’s rich history and heritage along the way. Through their adventures, the kids discover the importance of 
curiosity and exploration.  

October 26th at Ulumbarra Theatre.  
Students arrive Stage Door at 6pm. Performance: 6:30-8:25pm 

Tickets $12. On sale Monday, 9am. Box Office 5434 6100    OR     www.gotix.com.au  

The Grade 5-6 students have created a terrific storyline. All students are expected to be at the concert as it is an 
important part of the school calendar and is also a central part of the student outcomes for Performing Arts and 

Visual Arts. Students have worked together to learn musical items, create dance and drama as well as creating art 
pieces for use in the concert. It is normal for students to feel nervous in the lead up to the concert and we will 

work on techniques for dealing with the inevitable nerves. The focus of the concert is participation and joy. 
We don’t aim for perfect performances, we aim to have a successful community experience, using the Arts to bring 

us together. 

Costumes: These items are required asap: 
Please don’t go to unnecessary expense and look for these in the Op Shop.   

• Grade 1-2 - WHITE t-shirt to paint in Art. 

• Grade 3-4A - Bring an old white shirt to ART for painting stripes on.  

• Bring op shop pants - black/ white/ cream/ blue pants to cut up the ends to make raggedy. Eg, Plain 
colour PJ pants without a print. 

• Grade 5A - YELLOW short or long sleeve top to screen print in ART. 

• Grade 5B – BRIGHT BLOCK COLOUR short or long sleeve top: Red, yellow, pink, blue, purple, orange, 
green to paint in Art. 

• Grade 6B – PASTEL OR LIGHT COLOURED long or short sleeve top to be paint in ART. 

Short Circus 

Short circus Captains meet this Friday in preparation for an excursion next Friday to Carsharlton House; followed 
by Spinning plates workshops with the Grade 1-2 students. 

Mary Thorpe 
Performing Arts  

http://www.gotix.com.au/


FRESH FRUIT FRIDAY 
The free fresh fruit students receive on a Friday is proudly donated to the school by the following 

sponsor:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
RESPECT 

Nellie R: For being a responsible independent learner and offering assistance when you see others that may need 

some help. Keep up the great work Nellie! 
Isla B: For outstanding teamwork skills and respectful listening in Physical Education. 

CONFIDENCE 
Indie L: For showing improved confidence when decoding words in reading. Keep up the great work Indie! 

Gay Gay S: For her amazing attitude towards her learning and the way she always challenges herself to produce 

her best work. Well done Gay Gay! 
George C: For putting his best effort into each running task during PE this week, and for ensuring the equipment 

was safe for his classmates to use. Great job George! 
Axton B: Is really challenging himself with all of his learning tasks. Way to go Axton! 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

PAUL SADLER SWIMLAND BENDIGO 
Learn to swim with the survival specialists. 
12 Vine St, Bendigo. Ph: 5443 2164.  bendigo@paulsadlerswimland.com 
SUPERKICK 
8-12 Year olds who are new to footy or want to improve their skills. 
At the Epsom Huntly Rec Reserve. Tuesday 4:15pm for 5 weeks, commencing 17th October. 
NAB AFL AUSKICK 
Epsom Huntly Recreation Reserve on Tuesday’s 4:15pm – 5:15pm for 4 weeks. Commencing 17th October. 
WHITE HILLS JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB 
Looking for Women’s team for 2024. Players and support staff, also Under 12, 15, & 18. Born 2006 to 2012. Please email details to 
whjfclubwomens@gmail.com 

LUNCH ORDER 

CHICKEN SCHNITZEL LUNCH ORDER FOR FRIDAY 13th OCTOBER 2023 
ORDER VIA OUR QKR APP!!!!! 

          by 9.00am Thursday 12th October 2023. 
No late orders accepted. 

 
Chicken Schnitzel with lettuce and mayonnaise in a roll $4.70, Vegie Burger $4.00 
Name.................................................... Grade........... Schnitzel Roll.......... Vegie Burger……….. 
 
Name.................................................... Grade........... Schnitzel Roll.......... Vegie Burger……….. 
 
Name.................................................... Grade........... Schnitzel Roll.......... Vegie Burger……….. 
 
Total enclosed $.....................   Signed.................................................. 
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